

TEST

Instructions: A Read the text about lung cancer and answer questions 1-5. Some questions may have more than one answer.



Did you know that, after breast cancer, lung cancer has one of the highest cancer mortality rates in Mexico? Is it because a lot of people smoke? Not necessarily. Is it because people live in very polluted cities? Not necessarily.

Mexican scientists at the National Cancer Institute (INCAN) think one of the reasons is that many Mexicans, especially in rural areas, still cook using wood or coal fires. Breathing in wood or coal smoke can cause lung cancer.

Mexican scientists are working hard to discover new and innovative treatments for lung cancer. Anti-cancer drugs and radiation often cause other serious problems. Discoveries in the field of immunology are giving hope to many lung cancer patients. Mexico is a leader in this field.

What can be some causes of lung cancer?

(Two correct options)

- a. Not smoking at all.
- b. Cooking over a wood fire.
- c. Living in a polluted city.
- d. Working at the INCAN.

2. Scientists are looking for new treatments for lung cancer.

- a. True
- b. False
- c. Not stated

3. Radiation can cause problems for cancer patients.

- a. True
- b. False
- c. Not stated

4. Lung cancer has the highest mortality rate in Mexico.

- a. True
- b. False
- c. Not stated

5. Scientists at the INCAN are leaders in the immunological treatment of lung cancer.

- a. True
- b. False
- c. Not state

B Read the text and answer questions 6-13. Some questions may have more than one answer.

"If at first you don't succeed, try, try, try again!" Do you know who first said this? Do you believe it? Have you ever tried something and not succeeded? How many times did you try before giving up? Do you fear failure? Do you try to justify your mistakes? Fear of mistakes does not stop everyone. Here are some examples:

J.K. Rowling: Born in 1965 in the UK. Her book, Harry Potter, was rejected by 12 major publishers in the UK. Two years later, it received the "Book of the Year" award.

Bill Gates: Born in 1955 in the USA. He designed a computer to collect traffic data. It broke during the first presentation. He was told that his ideas were no good. He thought of being a lawyer, but dropped out of Harvard and worked 16-hour days for five years! He started Microsoft and currently gives away half of his wealth to charity.

Walt Disney: 1901-1966. He was fired from his job at a newspaper for "lack of imagination." He bought an animation company, but did not know how to handle money and declared bankruptcy. He set up the Disney Bros. Studio and invented Mickey Mouse in 1922. His films have won many Academy Awards. So... think of mistakes as learning opportunities and don't give up!

6. What might be two good titles for the above text?(Two correct options)

- a. Famous People
- b. Famous People Who Didn't Give Up
- c. Mistakes Can Be Learning Opportunities
- d. Dare to Fail!

7. What is true about J.K. Rowling? (Two correct options)

- a. She makes the Harry Potter films.
- b. She writes famous books.
- c. Her first book was rejected by Walt Disney.
- d. She was born in the UK

8. What is not true about Bill Gates? (Multiple correct options)

- a. He is a lawyer.
- b. He went to Harvard.
- c. He was always a genius.
- d. He works 16 hours every day

9. Walt Disney invented Minnie Mouse.

- a. True b. False c. Not stated

10. Walt Disney did not have a lot of imagination.

- a. True b. False c. Not stated

11. Walt Disney did not know how to handle money.

- a. True b. False c. Not stated

12. Walt Disney was born in the USA.

- a. True b. False c. Not stated

13. Walt Disney still produces famous movies.

- a. True b. False c. Not stated

III. Present Continuous -

Make the present continuous - positive, negative or question

1. (she / go home now)

2) (I / read a great book)

3) (she / not / wash her hair)

4) (the cat / chase mice)?

5) (she / cry)?

6) (he / not / study Latin)

IV. Comparative and superlatives.

Look around you. Compare three things using the expressions in parenthesis

1. (nos as) _____

2. (less than) _____

3. (more than)

4. (the most)

Writing!

Your friend is looking for ideas for hobbies in order to occupy his/her free time. Write a 80 – 100-word description of your favorite hobby or passion and how it has affected your life for your friend
